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New Jersey serves almost 1 million families. 

Thank you, Employers, for reporting your New Hires! Because of your 

responsiveness and attention to detail in New Hire Reporting, you have made 

a real difference in the lives of children and families. New Jersey’s child support 

program distributed more than 1.2 billion dollars to families in the last federal 

fiscal year. Your role in this program has a positive impact for families of New 

Jersey and beyond. 

 

With thanks for your partnership, 

Patricia Risch, New Jersey Child Support Director 
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